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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal

  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 753-6862
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
January 5, 2009
VIA E-FILING
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Hood Canal Telephone Co., Inc. – First Revision of Sheet No. 714.30 Canceling Original Sheet No. 714.30
Dear Mr. Danner:


Enclosed is the above-referenced tariff sheet.  The purpose of this filing is to reduce the PIC change charge when a customer changes interexchange carriers.  This tariff is being filed on ten days notice pursuant to the authority contained in RCW 80.36.110(2)(a).  Pursuant to that statute, the Company agrees not to file for an increase to any rate, charge, rental, or toll to recover the revenue deficit that results from the decrease for a period of one year.  

The undersigned has authority to file tariff revisions on behalf of the Company.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN
RAF/km
Enclosure
cc:
Rick Buechel (via e-mail)
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